
Sixth Sunday of Easter                                                                                                                    May 21, 2017                                  

PREPARE for NEXT SUNDAY'S MASS:  
Hear & View the Readings  

Available by Thursdays at our www.cosparish.org home page  
in "Tweets" under "Calendar" beneath center rotating panel:  
Readings found in the Gather Hymnal #967 
 

First Reading: Acts of the Apostles 1:1-11 Psalm: 47:2-3, 6-7, 8-9 
Second Reading: Ephesians 1:17-23  Gospel:  Matthew 28:16-20 

MEMORIAL CANDLES FOR THE WEEK OF  
 May 28, 2017 

MASS INTENTIONS & DEVOTION 
Saturday, May 20 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: Mary & Peter Banovich (Marilyn Joseph) 
                      Tony Micco (Children) 
                       Joseph E McLandrich (Wife) 
                       Virginia Scavnicky (Toni Petrock & Family) 
                       James Visingardi (Mr. & Mrs. Mike Philibin) 
                       Rose Janesh (Dan Carrocce) 
                       Nick & Anthony Genova (Ralph & Jean Genova) 
                       Helen White (Dee Donofrio & Darlene Lawless) 
                       Antonio Battaglini (Angela & Carmen Ramunno) 
                       John Hrinak (George & Sandra Raseta) 
                       Geno Clayton (Grandma & Family) 
Sunday, May 21   
8:00 am: HT: Rose Centofanti (Rose & Joe Nudo) 
10:45am:SN: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish 
Monday, May 22 
9:00 am: SN: Rudolph G. Soldo (Family) 
      9:30 am & 7:00 pm Miraculous Medal Novena  
Tuesday, May 23 
 8:30 am: HT: Infant Jesus of Prague Novena 
9:00 am: SN: Evelyn Burgmyer (Joann Burgmyer) 
       9:30 am: SN: St. Anthony Novena 
Wednesday, May 24  School Mass 
9:00 am: SN: Gus Niro (Wife & Children) 
     9:30 am - 8:00 pm: SN: Eucharistic Adoration  
Thursday, May 25 
9:00 am: SN: Prayer Service with Communion 
Friday, May 26 
9:00 am: SN: Helen White (Mr. & Mrs. Ron Palowitz) 
                      Mary Louise Coleman Tyger (COSP Choir) 
                      Jimmy Musolino (Mom & Dad) 
                      Janet Gentile (Bob Gentile) 
Saturday, May 27 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: Benny Marapese (Family) 
                      Victoria Centofanti (Father & Sister) 
                      Robert Sedlacko (Mr. & Mrs. Francis Barry) 
                      Paul Stopnick (Wife & Family) 
                      Nora Seman (Mr. & Mrs. James Jones) 
                      Wilma Bansuch (The Bansuch Family) 
                      Margaret Higgins (Susan Missik) 
                      Louis Smith (Sue Missik & Family) 
                      Richard & Betty Zebrowski 63rd Wedding Anniversary 
Sunday, May 28  
8:00 am: HT: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish 
10:45am:SN: Nancy & Tom (Mike & Arlene Fiorentine) 

Our return to God for Blessings on

Sunday, May 14, 2017 

 

Stewardship Thought: “For it is better to suffer for 
doing good, if that be God’s will, than for doing evil.” 1 
PETER 3:17 The old line says “if you want to make God 
laugh, tell him your plans.” Many of us are diligent in our 
planning, making sure things are progressing smoothly, then 
disaster strikes, we don’t get the result that was intended. An 
unforeseen problem arises. Many times we may respond 
negatively. Why me? I did everything right! Here’s the thing 
– God has a different and better plan in store for you.  

Margaret Hamrock (Ron Hamrock) 
Peggy Higgins (Frances Vicarel) SN 

Benny Marapese (Family) SN 
Dave Tonya (Sister , Cathy) SN 

                 Safely Home 
            Please remember in your prayers                

         the soul and family of 
             Mary Vass               

2017 ANNUAL BISHOP’S APPEAL 
 

The 2017 Bishop’s Appeal for Catholic Charities and 
Church is underway. This year’s goal is $4 million. The 
Appeal is the primary funding source for Catholic Charities 
in our six-county diocese. Bishop Murry is counting on our 
support of the 2017 Bishop’s Appeal. It is his fervent hope 
that every parish will reach their goal. Our parish goal is 
$62,499.38. As of today, our parish has reached 54.5% of our 
goal with 348 of our 1693 families pledging $34,104.  

Sunday Collection                                $10,217.00 

COS Online Giving                                       $45.00 

Total                                $10,262.00 

Trinity Dome Collection                                $916.00 

Altar Servers   
Saturday, May 27, 2017  

  4:30 pm: SN:  K. & M. Dubiel 
Sunday, May 28, 2017 

  8:00 am: HT: M. Bogan 
10:45 am: SN: N. DeSantis, N. & M. DiVencenzo 
  

visit our WEBSITE for complete schedule ww.stnickstruthers.org 



Ministry Team 
Pastor:  Fr. Martin Celuch 

Deacon:  Deacon John V. Terranova 

Leader of Pray:  Rosie Hollen & Alvera Bell  

Director of Music:  Matthew White 

PCRE:  Alvera Bell 

R.E. Secretary:  Maggie Beniston 

Young Adult Ministry:  Pam Tarajcak 

Youth Ministry:  Lynda Davis, Virginia Bartos 

Social Media Minister:  Paul Brenner 

School Principal:  Mrs. Betty McCullough  

School Secretary:  Chrissy Goss 

Asst. Office Managers:  Lisa Hill, Patty Payne 

Secretaries: J oyce Centofanti, Rose Radilovic 

Altar & Rosary:  Priscilla Carlucci (SN)                                         

Holy Name:  Jeff Janci 

Infant of Prague Guild:  Dorothy Wagner 

Knights of Columbus:  Steve Vernarsky 

Moms & Dads:  Amber Gallo 

Parish Nurses:  Donna Carchedi 

St. Vincent de Paul:  Joann Burgmyer 

 Ray Delost (Chair) 

 Rosie Hollen (VCh.)  

 Marie Pavlicko (Sec)                      

 Doris Almasy 

Jaclyn Blake 

Joann Burgmyer 

Richard Burns 

Benita Fisher 

Alison Kovach 

Mikayla Mistovich 

Stephen Mistovich 

Stephen Tarajcak 

Pastoral Council 

 Jerry Morell, (Chair) 

  Marie Belloto 

 Anthony Quahliero 

 Dexter Hollen 

Suzette Jackson 

Tony Modarelli 

Dan Yemma 

 

Finance Council 

Altar & Rosary Liturgy 

Bible Study 

CCD/Rel. Education 

Choir 

Communication 

CRHP 

Crochet & Knitting 

Family Ministry 

Holy Name 

Homebound Ministry 

Infant of Prague 

Knights of Columbus 

Men’s Fellowship 

Ministry to Elderly 

Moms & Dads 

Muscle Club 

Nurses Ministry 

RCIA 

Ministry Council  
JOTI: Just Once, Try It 

Saint of the Week: The Venerable Bede 
     

If you open an anthology of British literature, you are likely to find 
the writings of at least three Catholic saints, Juliana of Norwich, 
Thomas More, and this week’s subject, the Venerable Bede. Born 
near the famous twin monastery of St. Peter and St. Paul at 
Wearmouth-Jarrow in Northumbria, England, Bede was cared for 
and educated by the monks of the monastery from the age of three. 
He joined the brothers, was ordained a priest, and spent his days and 
years studying Scripture, teaching, and writing. He wrote 
commentaries on the Bible, biographies, theological works, and 
scientific works, but his best-known work is the Historia 
Ecclesiastica Gentis Anglorum (Ecclesiastical History of the English 
People), written in Latin and completed in the year 731. Here Bede 
describes many events in English history including the occupation 
by the Romans and Angles, the Christianization of the island, the 
founding of the double monastery at Whitby by the great abbess, St. 
Hilda, and the charming story of the first known English poet, 
Caedmon. Caedmon was a brother at Whitby who was asked to sing 
a song. Ashamed because he did not know any songs, Caedmon 
went off to tend to the animals and late that night dreamed that a 
voice told him to sing about Creation. Caemon’s song, though 
written in Old English, was translated into Latin by Bede for his 
history. 
 
Bede was given the title Venerable because of his wisdom and 
learning, a title that was formally bestowed on him at the Council of 
Aachen in 831. In 1899 he was declared the only English Doctor of 
the Church. We celebrate the feast of St. Bede, the patron saint of 
scholars and historians, on May 25. 

MISS BEHAVIOR  
 

Dear Miss Behavior: 
Why do we honor the Virgin Mary during the month of May? 
Sincerely, 

Justa Parishioner 

  
Dear JP: 
There is something special about the month of May. It is truly spring, 
unlike April, which can deceive us into thinking new life is all around 
us. In May the trees are really green, flowers are blooming, and it be-
comes safe to plant our annuals. 
  
I am told that in ancient Greece May was dedicated to Artemis, the 
goddess of virginity and childbirth. In ancient Rome, May was the 
month of Flora, the goddess of all that blooms. In the Middle Ages, 
May was thought to be the start of new growth. An ancient pagan 
practice involves dancing around the maypole and crowning the 
Queen of the May. In many of our parishes we hold May Crowning 
ceremonies during this month, and we sing a song that describes Mary 
as the "Queen of the May." 
  
And please remember, dear reader, that the Church has from time to 
time "baptized" pagan customs and made them Christian, since these 
customs spring from natural human feelings and hopes. I think that's 
just fine. It's more than fine; it's a way to bring people closer to God. 
Happy May! 
  
Sincerely, 

Miss Behavior 



A Tweet From POPE FRANCIS: Let us ask for the 

grace to follow Jesus faithfully, not in words but in deeds, 

and to have the patience to carry our own cross. 

Moments With Miss Martha: We don't grow when 

things are easy. We grow when we face challenges. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: Christ Our Savior 
Council #4471, 3rd Degree meets on the 1st and 3rd 
Mondays of the month in the Holy Name Room in 
the Great Hall at 7PM.  All members are encouraged 
to attend.   
 

 

MOBILITY ON LOAN:  the Knights of Columbus’ Mobility 
on Loan ministry has a nice inventory of wheelchairs, potty 
chairs, walkers, and crutches available for loan. Any 
parishioner having a need for one of the above listed devices or 
having one to donate, may contact brother knights Joe Wilkos 
at 330-782-6858 or Andy Brincko at 330-782-2400.  
Items are available for loan at no cost to the parishioners and 
immediate families of Christ Our Savior Parish and the brother 
knights and families of Council 4471.  

Let us pray for our sick: Blake Doss, Marcia 
Styranec, Robert Arnoto, Regina Graygo, Julia 
Skalada, Robert Skalada, Tom Kolat, Wendy 
Pakalnis, Jeannette Rusu, Diane Javorsky, Michael 

Lombard, Linda Agnew, Heather Hanlon, Carmella Bokros, 
Hannah Tringhese, Michelle Nicholas, Tom Wasko, Dominic 
Lippillo Jr., Sally Baldelli, Kathy Tomko, Edward Kellish, Guy 
Costello, Joe Van Oudenhove Sr & Maureen Johnson.  

For our sick and homebound: Glor ia Russo, Mary Russo & 
Mary Belloto.  

For those in nursing homes: Dorothy Petro, Patr icia Watt, 
Florence Colburn, Mary Nichiporchick, Audrey Slanina, Mary 
Brenner, Ann Vinkler, Theresa Pitlik, John & Mary Lancy, 
Mary Agnes Rabosky, Christine Peluso Kinsle & Andy 
Sandusky.  

HOLY TRINITY PIROHY:  Pirohy can be ordered by phone 
@ 330-755-0064 from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM on Thursdays 
and 8:00 AM - 10:00 AM. on Fridays. Containers are 
provided. Pick up is Friday from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM. Cost: 
$6.00 per dozen.  
 

Thank you to last week’s pirohy workers: Terrill Blake, Ed & 
Gerry Vodhanel, Irene Parker, Kathy Ramun, Jean Demyan, 
Carol Grimm, Marty Oravec, Ed & Bev Yurcisin, Tom & 
Carrie Ramos, Ruth Geister, Dorothy Wagner, Richard 
Wagner, Bill & Dolores Ulicny, Al Pavlicko Jr., Doris Almasy, 
Ann Zajac, Jim Kavaky, Ann Bobby, John & Kathy Zackasee, 
Linda Zairis, Mary Sass, Virginia Bartos, Ken Wagner, 
Rosemarie Yuhas, Pauline Chrapcynski, Ann Vass, Janet Will 
& John Vidman. God bless you for giving of your time and 
talents.  

COMMUNITY MEAL: The May community meal will be 

Tuesday May 23rd and sponsored by the Knights of Columbus 

Council #4471. The menu will be meatloaf, mashed potatoes, 

vegetable, and dessert. Be sure to invite friends who may be 

alone or who do not get out very often.  

MOVIE NIGHT: For the 18 years and older crowd, 

for June will be Tuesday June 6th at 6:30 pm in the 

parish office Conference Room. The Video will be 

And I mean that in the best possible way! It will be 

an evening of laughter and fun by Christian 

comedian Anita Renfroe. Anita writes that “this here DVD is 

like a personal permission slip to take a mental health break 

and laugh for awhile. So grab some friends, and some popcorn, 

and some chocolate, and take an hour for some comedy 

therapy. We all know you need it……and I mean that in the 

best possible way.” Anita has appeared on Dr. Phil, The Early 

Show, Fox News Channel, Fox and Friends, XM Satellite 

Radio Network, Oprah and Friends, Inside Edition, many 

women’s conference tours, to name a few. Come and join us ! 

The Centering Prayer Group meets on the 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 
of the month from 6 - 7 p.m. in the St. Nicholas Lower Church.  

FREE BREAKFAST: Knights of Columbus, Christ Our 
Savior Council #4471, will provide a free breakfast in 
honor of Mother’s Day and Father’s Day on Sunday, June 
4th from 8 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. in the Great Hall. Enjoy 
sausage, eggs, pancakes, etc. All Christ Our Savior Parish 
families are invited.  

INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE GUILD MEMEBERS: 
St. Christine's Church in Youngstown will be holding a Guild 
Mass on Monday, June 5th for all former Diocesan Guilds to 
attend. As in the past, Rosary will be recited before Mass 
at 11:30 and Mass will follow at 12 noon. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for all Diocesan Guilds to get together once 
more and honor The Infant. "The More You Honor Me, The 
More I Will Bless You".  Reservations are appreciated and can 
be made by calling Dorothy Wagner at 330-755-6511.  

ST VINCENT de PAUL DINING HALL: Our parish has 

been asked to help serve at the St. Vincent de Paul Dining Hall 

during the week of May 22 - 26. Help is needed from 9:30 

a.m. - 12 noon. Please call Gene @ 330-519-3210 to sign up.  

FESTIVAL MEETING: a festival meeting for all 
festival workers has been scheduled for 
Wednesday, May 31 at 6PM in the bar room 
of the Great Hall.  

PARISH COUNCIL: The Christ Our Savior Parish Council 
will meet on Monday, May 22 at 7 PM in the St. Nicholas 
Lower Church.  

Thank you for  your  generous suppor t of the Tr inity Dome 
collection. Your participation will bring to completion the Ba-
silica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception, our 
church, America’s Catholic Church.  



YOUTH MINISTRY 

ST. NICHOLAS   

A LUMEN CHRISTI SCHOOL 

Registration for the School Year 2017-2018 is now open. 
Anyone interested in attending Saint Nicholas School can call 
the school office at 330-755-2128 for more information. The 
first application period for the EdChoice Scholarships is now 
closed and will reopen again on July 1st, 2017 through July 
28th, 2017. Call the school office  at 330-755-2128 for more 
information about financial assistance.  
 
Thank you to all who volunteered, donated and supported 
our Night at the Races.  Mark your calendar for next year’s 
event for February 10th, 2018. Father Martin is already 
planning more surprises for the evening! 
 
School Mass will be on Wednesday, May 24th at 9:00am. 
Please join us. 
 
The Knights of Columbus and Seminarians will be visiting 
our students on Wednesday, May 24th.  The students have 
been collecting pennies for the Seminarians since November 
and will present the Seminarians with their donation. 
 
Mrs. Heeter ‘s 3rd grade class has been working hard on their 
Wax Museum projects. They will show off their projects on 
Thursday, May 25th, 2017 at 1:00pm in the Lower Church.  
 
Grades 4th, 5th & 6th will participate in the Vocabulary 
Parade on Friday, May 26th, 2017 in the Lower Church.  
Each student chose their own vocabulary word and wrote a 
riddle describing their word. This activity coincides with our 
student academic performance goal “Students will increase 
vocabulary understanding and usage across curriculum”. 
 
Cash For Cans – Save your cans over the summer! We will 
begin collecting cans again in the fall. Thank you to all who 
brought in bags of cans. 
 
Saint Nicholas School Mission Statement: Saint Nicholas 
School is a Catholic elementary school, founded in 1928 and 
serving families with students in grades kindergarten through 
eight. The school exists to provide an academically excellent 
Catholic education and promote high standards in behavior 
and respect. Saint Nicholas School serves the church and 
Struthers communities as well as the Mahoning Valley bonded 
together as a family in faith. We are deeply committed to 
nurturing our students through the teaching of the scriptures 
and promoting and modeling of service in accordance to the 
Gospel values. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FACEBOOK: ccd_cos   

PHONE: 330-755-6245 ext. 114  

EMAIL: abell@youngstowndiocese.org 
 

CCD: Registration papers for the 2017-2018 CCD school year 

were mailed with the progress reports. Please take a moment to 

fill it out and send it in to the Religious Education Office. We 

would like to begin planning for the next school year and need 

to have an idea of numbers for each class. If you are new to 

our CCD program, please stop by the parish office for a 

registration form to fill out. Our classes are from kindergarten 

through 8th grade. We have Youth Ministry for our high 

school students. Please feel free to call Mrs. Bell for more 

information (330-755-6245). 

MISSION TRIP: Congratulations to Youth Ministry!  I am 

happy to announce that we have 4 high school students and 2 

adults going on the diocesan sponsored Appalachian Mission 

Trip this July! Our Youth Ministry has been fundraising this 

past year to help pay for our portion of the trip. We are still 

working on putting funding together for them. If you would 

like to sponsor or donate towards their service experience 

please call Mrs. Bell in the Religious Education Office.  We 

will keep you posted as the trip date nears. As always, thank 

you for your support of our Youth Ministry activities! 

The next meet-up is scheduled for Sunday, June 4 from 
6:00 - 8:30 p.m. in the St. Nicholas Lower Church.  

The Mahoning Valley Ulster Project is looking for teens and 

families to host a teen from Northern Ireland during the month 

of July. The teens that are coming over  are 15 years old 

and we are looking for American teens between the ages of 14 

and 17. The dates of the project are from June 26th to July 26th. 

Car pooling and rides are available to get both teens to the 

project’s events. The project has been described by past 

participants as the best month of their lives. Don’t miss this 

opportunity!  For more information, call Greg Hartz at 330-

770-1440.   

Opportunities for College Students, Recent Graduates 
The Ursuline Sisters of Youngstown have immediate opportu-
nities for college students and recent graduates: Nonprofit 
Management or Education Specialist/AmeriCorps Employee. 
Candidates must be college graduates ages 21+. Position will 
run one year. Employees will assist in a variety of duties with 
Ursuline Sisters ministries; Digital Communications Specialist/
Graphic Artist: This is an unpaid internship. Student will cre-
ate web content, Social Media items, etc.; Summer Service 
Learning Volunteer: We have openings in education for chil-
dren, social service work, and companions/computer education 
for senior citizens and more. Additional information is availa-
ble at theursulines.org under “Ready to make a difference?” 
All interested parties should contact Sister Norma Raupple 
at 330-261-4729 as soon as possible.  

St. Nicholas School is accepting applications for 
a part-time cleaning person to work evenings. 
Anyone interested in applying for this position 
please call the parish office @ 330-755-9819. 

http://theursulines.org/
tel:(330)%20261-4729


 

Christ Our Savior Parish 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 5th - 25th 2017 
 

 $50.00 Winners: June 5, 6, 7, 8, 9,            
                               10, 12, 13, 14, 19,  
                               20, 21, 22, 23, 24 
 
 $100.00 Winners:  June 11, 15 & 25 
 
 $250.00 Winner:  June 16 
 
 $500.00 Winner:  June 17 
 
 $1000.00 Winner:  June 18 
 

TOTAL PRIZE WINNINGS: $2800.00  
 

Winning tickets are returned to the 
barrel for more chances to win! 

 
Suggested Donation 

 for each ticket is $10.00.  
 

For additional tickets please contact 
the Parish Office 330-755-9819. 

 

 

Bus Trip to: 
 HARD ROCK ROCKSINO 

 

MONDAY, JUNE 5, 2017 
Sponsored By: COSP/St. Nicholas Church,  

Altar & Rosary  
 

Cost: $30 
($25 Free Play) 

 

Coffee & Donut at 8:00 a.m.   
St. Nicholas Great Hall 

 
Please park on the side of the hall  

in the lot on Garfield St.  
 

Bus leaves hall at 8:30 a.m.  
Leaves Casino at 5:00 p.m.  

 
Seats assigned as checks are received.   

First paid, first seated.  
 

Checks payable to:  
St. Nicholas Altar & Rosary Society 

Mail : c/o Priscilla Carlucci  
169 Harvey St., Struthers, OH 44471 

 
NOTE:  We need your Name, Address, 

Phone #, Date of Birth & Hard Rock Card #  
 
 

*MUST BRING LEGAL PHOTO I.D. ON TRIP* 
 
 

For more information please contact:  
Priscilla @ 330-755-9966  

or Bev Pack @ 330-727-2244 (cell)  
or 330-755-7274 (Home) 

 



The Quo Vadis AA Meetings are held at 8 p.m. Fridays at St. 
Nicholas in the Church Hall. This meeting is open to all 
seeking recovery from alcohol addiction.  

The Chapel Crochet & Knitting Group will meet the 1st 
Monday of the month at 7:30 pm in the SN Lower 
Church. Contact Virginia Bartos at 330-406-0364 for more 
information.  

SAINT NICHOLAS HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
37

th
 300 CLUB REVERSE RAFFLE 

 

AVAILABLE NUMBERS FOR 2017 
DRAWING ON SEPTEMBER 30 

           

CHOOSE YOUR NUMBER FROM THE LIST BELOW AND 
 WRITE YOUR NUMBERS ON THE FORM.  

 
166 Numbers Remaining  

 

 9, 15, 16, 22, 25, 29, 30, 32, 36, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 46, 
48, 50, 52, 54, 55, 56, 57, 58, 60, 61, 62, 64, 66, 71, 72, 
73, 74, 75, 76, 77, 79, 80, 81, 82, 83, 84, 85, 86, 87, 89, 
90, 91, 92, 95, 97, 98, 99 
 

100, 103, 106, 107, 109, 110, 113, 115, 116, 117, 119, 
122, 125, 127, 128, 131, 132, 133, 134, 138, 139, 141, 
143, 144, 145, 148, 149, 150, 152, 154, 157, 158, 159, 
160, 161, 162, 163, 164, 165, 166, 168, 170, 171, 175, 
176, 178, 180, 182, 183, 188, 189, 191, 192, 194, 195, 
196, 197, 198 
  
201, 202, 203, 206, 208, 209, 211, 212, 215,  217, 218, 
219, 220, 222, 223, 225, 228, 229, 230, 240, 241, 243, 
244, 248, 249, 251, 252, 253, 255, 256, 257, 259, 262, 
264, 265, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 276, 277, 279, 281, 
282, 283, 286, 288, 290, 291, 292, 293, 294, 295, 296, 
297                                       
 

Number Choice    
 
1st _________,      2nd __________,     3rd __________ 
 
Name ____________________________________ 
 
Street ____________________________________ 
 
City ___________________   State ___    Zip _____________ 
 
Phone ___________________________  
 

For more information call Carl Ford 330-770-5262. 
 

TOTAL PRIZES $3,800.00   (If all 300 books are sold) 
 

$50.00 FOR NUMBER AND BANQUET AND BRING A 
GUEST TO DINNER FOR ONLY $25.00 

OR 
$35.00 IF YOU DO NOT WANT TO ATTEND THE  
BANQUET AND STILL PURCHASE A NUMBER.  

 
   BANQUET HELD SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 30, 2017 

5:45 pm @ COS GREAT HALL at ST. NICHOLAS 
STRUTHERS, OH                                                                                                                

              
       Make checks payable to St. Nicholas Holy Name 300 

Club. Put in Sunday collection in special envelope or 
mail to  

ST. NICHOLAS CHURCH 300 CLUB,  
764 Fifth Street.  Struthers, OH  44471.  

James Finley to speak at VMESC 
Villa Maria Education & Spirituality Center will host a special 
evening presentation with James Finley, noted  author and 
lecturer, entitled “The Amazing Grace that Sets Us 
Free” on Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  The 
presentation is open to the public and cost is $20.  Pre-
Registration is requested.  For more information or to register 
call 724-964-8886 or go to www.vmesc.org.  

Memorial Service for Miscarried or Stillborn Children 
 

If you know someone who has suffered the loss of a child 
through miscarriage or stillbirth, please invite them to one of 
the following Memorial Services on Sunday, May 21, 2017 at 
2:00 pm in the Chapel at Calvary Cemetery, 248 Belle Vista 
Ave. Youngstown. Parents, family, grandparents and others are 
encouraged to attend. Sponsored by the Diocese of 
Youngstown Office of Worship and Office of Pro-Life, 
Marriage and Family Life. For more information call 330-744-
8451. 

COOK OUT  
FOR STRUTHERS SENIOR CITIZENS 

 
On Wednesday, June 7, 2017, the Struthers City 
School District is hosting a Cook-out for Struthers 

Senior Citizen (60+) Residents. The Struthers Board of 
Education is sponsoring the event to thank the senior citizens of 
Struthers for their past and present support of the school 
district. Cost: $2.00 payable at the cook-out. Dinner will be 
from 4 - 6 p.m. at Mauthe Park. Please make a reservation by 
calling 330-750-1061 ext. 41215 by June 2, 2017. 

First Friday Club Speaker’s Luncheon Series presents 
Rev. Michael D. Balash on Thursday, June 1, 2017 at The 
Georgetown 5945 South Avenue in Boardman.  Fr. Balash, 
Director of the Office of Worship, Diocese of Youngstown, 
will speak on “Something Old … Something New” – The New 
Order of Matrimony.”  The luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m. and 
concludes at 1:00 p.m.  The cost to attend is $16.00.  Call 
today!  Reservations are limited - 330-720-4498 or visit our 
website at www.firstfridayclubofgreateryoungstown.org 
Please contact Dennis Fiddler @ 330-788-1833 if you would 
like to attend.  

MEMORIAL DAY MASS: St. John the Baptist 
Cemetery, Villa Marie Road, Lowellville, will 
celebrate the annual Memorial Day Mass on 
Monday, May 29, 2017 at 9am in the cemetery 
hall. Refreshments will be served.  

tel:(724)%20964-8886
http://www.vmesc.org/
http://www.firstfridayclubofgreateryoungstown.org


 
 
 
 
 
 

THE 44
th

 Annual  
St. Nicholas Church Festival 

June 14  -  June 18  
 

Wednesday June 14th   6PM - 10PM 
Children’s Night with Discounted Ride Tickets  

Pony Rides all week  
JOKO The Clown 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

 NEW FATHER’S DAY PARISH RAFFLE ALL WEEK! 

 
Thursday June 15th   6PM - 11PM 

Featuring the DEL S Polka Band 6 - 10PM 
 GAMBLING Thursday - Sunday @ GREAT HALL 

CHINESE AUCTION ALL WEEK 
*FATHER’S DAY PARISH RAFFLE  

DRAWING EVERY NIGHT 9PM 
 

Friday June 16th   6PM – 12 Midnight 
GUYS WITHOUT TIES @ 7PM  

50/50 RAFFLE DRAWING 
 

Saturday June 17
th

   6PM – 12  Midnight 
HAYMAKER - The ROCKBAND @ 7PM  

50/50 RAFFLE DRAWING 
 

Sunday June 18th   6PM - 11PM 
POWER OF PRAISE BAND  6 - 10PM  
Father’s Day Door Prize Drawing @10 PM 

50/50 RAFFLE DRAWING 
 

GREAT HOMEMADE FOOD! 
  

GAMES • RIDES • BEER 
 

*Entrances to Festival:   
Creed Street - Between School and Hall 

Wilson Street - Between Church and Tiny Tots 
Motorcycle Parking Available 

 
Admission $2 • Seniors $1 •  

Full Week Pass $5 at Parish Office. 
Children under 12 Admitted Free!!! 

 
All Bands Sponsored by Christ our Savior  

Knights of Columbus Council #4471 
MORE INFO AT WWW.COSPARISH.ORG  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The festival is always a fun time but it is a 
huge undertaking. We have an amazing 
group of volunteers who work tirelessly 
every year to organize and run the festival 
but they can not do it alone. We need lots 
of volunteers to help things run smoothly. 
Volunteer for the week, a night or a few 
hours. There is something for everyone!  
 
 We are looking for volunteers to work in 

the FOOD BOOTHS. If you are able to 
work please call Jeff @ 330-519-6822.  

 
 
  

 
ATTENTION BAKERS OF THE PARISH:  

 
THE BAKED GOODS BOOTH has been a 
favorite for many years! In order to 
make it another huge success this year, 
we need baked goods. The Mom’s and 
Dad’s Club will be calling parishioners to 
ask for donations. Even if you don’t get a 
call, please bring your favorite baked 
goods to the Hall Thursday – Sunday, 
June 15

th
 – 18

th
. Thank you!  

 

 

 

Hot Dog  
On a Stick 


